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LEADER OF THE PACK - 2018 COLLEGE MUSICAL
Rehearsals for the College Musical, 'Leader of the Pack', are well underway!

Students are working hard to learn the songs and dances for what is shaping up to be a very
exciting and entertaining musical. So far, the full cast has put four songs together and our Year 5
and 6 group have started practising with the Senior School cast. The Musical Orchestra has been
finalised and are rehearsing diligently. Details on the Orchestra Rehearsal Schedule is to come.
Students are being measured up for costumes - don't forget to bring a suit bag with you to the
next rehearsal!

We would like to thank parents and students for their flexibility in minor changes to the rehearsal
schedule, and a big thank you to all the staff who are giving up their time to tirelessly help out
with rehearsals, choreography, props and costumes!

A Note for the Junior Chorus:

Rehearsals are going great! Just letting you know that we will continue with the rehearsals for this
Saturday 17 March and also Saturday 24 March.  As the 24th March is an extra date, it is
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understandable if your child is unable to make this date as well. The Tuesday rehearsal time will
be helpful for this. If you can make it - please come along!

17th March: 1 - 5pm.
24th March: 12:30pm to 4pm.

Please enter via Gate 3 and park/drop off at the back of the auditorium (near P block/crossing.)
If you are unavailable on any of the dates please email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au

Tickets are being released very soon, so watch this space!

Ms Marina Hanna
on behalf of the Leader of the Pack Team 
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